From: Phillips, Kate

Sent: 21 May 2015 13:36
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2015/2085/P

Hi - please could this be logged to 2015/2085/P.
Thanks
Kate

From [

Sent: 21 May 2015 11:36
To: Phillips, Kate

Cc: ™ Richie Matthews
Subject: 2015/2085/P

Hi Kate

We met with the applicant on Sunday 17th May to discuss the above application and our concerns as to loss of
privacy amongst others were not addressed as you simply cannot sound proof noise traffic. Therefore, at this time,
our objection stands on the original grounds submitted.

Thank you.

Lianne & Richard Matthews



